
USA to Elect 
Frosh Candidates 

USA candidates for the freshman 
elections will be chosen at a general 
meeting today at 4 p. m. in 3 Fenton 
hall. 

Running for the Freshman nomi- 

nation are Ron Brown, Campbell 
club; John Chaney, Nestor Hall; 
Jim Furrer, Sigma Hall; and Bob 
Funk, Tau Kappa Epsilon. 

Candidates for the number 2 spot 
endorsement are Rosemary Beatty, 
Zeta Tau Alpha, Clara Belle Roth, 
Rebec house; and Virginia Wright, 
Alpha Xi Delta. 

The candidate for each position 
receiving a majority of the votes 

cast at the meeting will represent 
the USA in the freshman elections. 

Honorcsy Plans 
Honor Banquet 
For Pledges 

Delta Phi Alpha, national Ger- 
man honorary will honor five new 

pledges at a banquet on January 19 

at 6:30 p. m. at the Osburn hotel. 

The banquet will be the first large 
meeting of the Delta Phi Alpha to 

be held this year. Gean Thompson, 
president of the organization, will 

open the meeting with an introduc- 

tory speech in German. 
Main speaker will be Dr. Kremer, 

professor of German at the Univer- 

sity who will speak on philosophy. 
Miss Hildegarrd Wagner, soplio- 

more in music will sing several Ger- 

man songs. Miss Wagner has pre- 

pared the following selection: “Wid- 

mung,” by Schumann; “Das Muehl- 

rad,” a German folk song, and a 

medley of German folk tunes. 

To conclude, Miss Wagner will 

lead the group in several German 
folk songs. Walter C. Martin of the 

school of music will accompany her. 

Flanning and preparation of the 

banquet is being carried out by Gean 

Thompson; Carol Griesel, secretary 
treasurer of the organization; and 

Rudolph Ottenbacher, club advisor 

Attending the banquet will be 

present members of Delta Phi Al- 

pha, pledges, and students and fac- 

ulty of the University of Oregon 
campus hwo are interested in Ger- 

man languages and literature. 

Membership Drive 
The YWCA membership drive is 

open to all women students and will 

continue until two weeks prior to 

their elections scheduled for Febru- 

ary, according to Chairman Shriley 
Lukins. 

Membership cards are sold for 

one dollar and are available in wo- 

men’s houses and to off-campus 
students at the YWCA building. 

Scheduled for this term by the Y 

are the Heart Hop and the In- 

ternational Festival. A questionaire 
is being sent to houses to ascertain 

opinions, attitudes and opinions of 

the present program. The results 

will be presented to the cabinet for 

consideration of changes and im- 

provements. 

Plans Being Made 
For WAA Carnival 

Booth representatives for the 
WAA carnival will meet today at 4 

at the Alpha Gamma Delta house. 
Any living organization not repre- 
sented will be barred from partici- 
pation in the carnival. 

Men’s and women’s houses will be 

paired for booths at this meeting 
and information concerning the car- 

nival will be given, according to 
booth chairmen Jeannine Maculay. 
and Joan O’Neill Foulon. 

To enjoy the local scenery at this" 
time, ne needs only to keep his eyes 
open and' his ears covered. 
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a 

And as they went to school; ^ 

They walked to the HFT* 
Instead of the right. 

Formats the SAFETY RUI£. 

Even Mary’s lamb can learn that easy safety rule! Best rule of all—for school children 
and everyone else—is: Don’t walk on the highway. But if you must, then walk to the 

left, facing oncoming cars. Your chances of avoiding accident are three times better when 

you observe this rule. 

Use special care at night and when roads are slippery. Even at moderate driving 
speeds, motorists often can’t see pedestrians in time to stop. At 40 miles an hour, a safe 

stopping distance may be as much as 164 feet—much more at higher speeds. 

v. SVhen you walk on the highway, your life is your lookout. So—look out! 


